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PTO Contact Info  

¡ Like us on Facebook 

¡ Follow us on Instagram  

¡ Email us at  
GardnertownPTO@gmail.com 

Principal 

Mr. Danny Dottin 

 Assistant Principal  

Ms. Marcie Heywood 

Show Your School Spirit by Wearing BLUE & GOLD on Fridays!  

 

Box Tops  
i Download the 

App 

i Create an  
account on the app using your 
email address  

i Tag Gardnertown  
Fundamental Magnet School 
(It is not listed as GLA) 

i Scan your receipts 
 

i Forward emails from grocery 
pick-ups to  
receipts@boxtops4education.com  
 

i Funds raised are for GLA!  

7 Habits of  
Highly Effective People 

 

Habit #1—Be Proactive 

Habit#2—Begin with the End in 
Mind 

Habit#3—Put First Things First 

Habit#4—Think Win-Win  

Habit#5—Seek First to Under-
stand, Then to Be Understood 

Habit#6—Synergize 

Habit#7—Sharpen The Saw 

Gardnertown Gear for Sale  
Reusable Canvas Bag—$3 

Reusable Insulated Zip Bag—$6 

Inventory in Stock. Cash or Check  
Payable to Gardnertown PTO 

 
Face Mask Lanyards— $4 

Place Orders Here: 
https://gla.printyourlogo.net/   

Reminders 
¡ Dec 24-31  

Winter  
Recess—
No School 

¡ We are still 
looking for new PTO 
members! Open posi-
tions: School Pride 
and Donation  
Coordinator  

¡ Happy Holidays!!!  

Gingerbread House Competition time!!  
 

The contest runs for the entire month of 
December, post all photos of houses on 

Facebook in the pinned Gingerbread 
House contest post.  

Please include name, grade, and teacher!  
 

One winner will be chosen for the entire 
school so get creative!!!  

Winner will get a $20 Amazon Gift Card!!!  
 

Good Luck!! 
 

*PTO will not supply Gingerbread House kits 


